
IMPORTANT UPDATE REGARDING COBRA CONTINUATION COVERAGE 

On April 28, 2020, the U.S. Department of Labor and IRS announced a temporary extension of 
certain deadlines for sending notifications, electing, and paying for COBRA continuation 
coverage during the COVID-19 outbreak. Under this temporary extension, you have extra time 



is suspended may be denied and may have to be resubmitted once your coverage is 
reinstated.  

Questions on Your Account? 

If you have any questions regarding your account or this notice, our Participant Services team is 
available to assist by email at cobraadmin@discoverybenefits.com, by live chat, or by calling 


